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Harland Perry,
Perry, James Pinch, 
and Sammy Glover have 
been to Fort Bragg for 
examination. They are 
now v/aiting for their 
calls, James and Delton 
going to the army; Har­
land and Sammy, to the 
Navy.

Elsie Mae Pace, a 
graduate of Bailey in 
’42, is a secretary in 
Durham.

Estella Eatman, now at 
Newark, Delaware, is 
connected with the navy 
but is not a WAVE; she 
is an inspector there,

Percy Lee Liles, grad­
uate of 1938, is in 
the Naval Air ■ Corps, 
stationed at Pensacola, 
Florida. First Lieuten­
ant Ray Liles, gradu­
ate of 1936, is aide to 
a Genercl :.nd is sta­
tioned at San Diego, 
California.

G. H. Bernes, an al- 
munus of '40, who is 
stationed at camp Hook­
er, Alabama, visited 
the school recently.

Louise Brantley, 1940, 
has received her nur­
se ̂ s diploma and is 
•nursing at Duke Hos- 
pi tal,

Bella Pace former 
graduate of Bailey high 
will graduate at 
Christmas at Atlantic 
Christian College. In 
the future she hopes 
to be either a singer 
or a music teacher.
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Charles Williams, '42, 
occupied in farming 
ever since he graduated 
expects to be called 
to the army soon.

Norman Patterson, g ra­
duate of 1941, is homo 
for 20 days before 
entering service.

LETTER FROM LAST YEARS 
B U S IN E S S  . M A N A G E R

Dear Staffs 

I received the last 
copy of the B riley  
Bugle, and it really 
was one of the most in­
teresting ones I have 
seen yet.
•î ven though you have 

almost an entirely nev; 
staff, there arc im­
provements in the 
paper since last year, 
especially in the ads.
It is really wonder­

ful to receive a paper 
that I had a part in 
v/hen I was in high 
school and to knov; that 
the students left be­
hind are trying tc 
make the paper bettor 
monthly.

Keep up the good work,i 
staff! I

Sincerely yours, |

Hollis Haskins

Christine Pinch, last 
year's graduate homo 
from Cullowhee for a 
fev/ days last week, 
visited the senior 
class. As representa­
tive of the college 
she talked to the 
class about the pros­
pects of entering 
Cullov/hee next year.

Keep’ Em Informed

A. i:. Pincli CPIUr IJSIT 
Irxvy ITo,, 417. ■ ’

Fleet P. 0.
Now York, N. Y.

Pfc. B. H. Farmer 
Co Hdg. Platoon 
240th M. P. Bn.
Hyde Park, H. Y.

Pvt. James Leo Brown
14034844
Co. B. 22nd Inf.
A.P.O. 4 
f" Postma.stcr 
New York, N. Y.

Pvt. Ambrose N.I'annim 
14157037

Hg. Btry.,127th P.A.Bn
A.P.O. #35
Camp Butnor, N. C.

Pvt. Cecil 3. Brantley 
34-854-382 
Casual Detachment 
Kingman Army Air Piold 
K ingman, Arizona

MONEY/ WHO V>Af\ITS SOMF'

"Oh my goodness I 
Where did I get this 
extra two-hundred?? 
I can't iraacino v/here 
it is supposed to be. 
I can't find any use 
for it anywhere.''
These words arc 

actually hoard float­
ing from Mrs. Las­
siter's room almost 
every day, but no one 
seems to want the 
money. Y/onder V/hy?
At fli’st the nows 

sounded interesting, 
but later everyone 
ignored the remarks.- 
Ke had learned the 
true facts; the book- 

k.-^eping students were 
studying Practice Sets 
and the money v;as only 
play money. p.p.


